
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2023 

 

Trish Serratore 

Acting Director of Community Services 

Municipality of Brockton 

100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68 

Walkerton, ON. N0G 2V0 

 

Dear Mrs. Serratore, 

On behalf of the Walkerton Capitals Junior C Hockey Club Executive, please accept this letter as a commitment of 

$2,500 towards the purchase and installation of the Option 2 Score Clock with LED panels in the Walkerton 

Community Centre as outlined in Report REC2023-21 of the 23May2023 Municipality of Brockton Council Meeting 

Agenda.   

As previously mentioned, following a frustrating 2022/2023 season with several clock issues, we are looking forward 

to a reliable product to use during our future home games.   

Thank you for your efforts in moving this project forward, 

 

 

Bryn Maus 

Executive Manager 

Walkerton Capitals Jr. C Hockey Club 

 


